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Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Non Uniform Day Friday 20th October 2017 
 
Friday 20th October will be an ‘own clothes charity day’ where students will be able to raise money to 
support our upcoming production of ‘Sister Act’.  Our amazing production will be performed in the 
Newark Academy Theatre on 12th – 14th February 2017.  
 
In exchange for a £1 donation students may wear their own clothes to school.   It is important to make 
clear that students must still wear appropriate clothing for a school day.  Appropriate footwear, levels of 
makeup, jewellery and hairstyles which form part of the school uniform policy will still apply.  If every 
student and member of staff supports this event by donating a minimum of £1, we could raise over £800 
in one day which would be an amazing achievement.  
 
Should students not wish to wear their own clothes they can attend in full school uniform on the day as 
normal, these students will still be able to make a donation should they wish.  Students should bring the 
donation with them on the day; this money will be collected during tutor time.  
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your support and I hope you will be able to come along and 
see students perform ‘Sister Act’ in February next year.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ally Sadler 
Head of Performing Arts 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
           



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


